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Summer Vacation Notice    
 
Dear Parents, 

    We are pleased to inform you that the summer vacation for our school will commence on May 

1st, 2025, and the school will reopen on June 9th, 2025.        
 

Key Dates:              

- Summer Vacation: May 1st, 2025 - June 8th, 2025         

- School Reopens: June 9th, 2025                                                                                                                                       
 
We encourage your child to utilize this break for relaxation, rejuvenation, and engaging in productive 

activities.                                                                                                                                                                                

Summer Vacation Tips        

- Encourage your child to read books and engage in creative activities.        

- Ensure they stay hydrated by drinking plenty of water.   

- Plan fun outings and activities during cooler parts of the day.        

- Establish a routine to balance play and rest.                                                                                                                   

-Avoid exposure to direct sunlight, especially between 10 am and 4 pm.    
 

If you have any queries or concerns, please feel free to contact the school.    
 

Thank you for your continued support.                      
 
Best Regards, 
Admin 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


